
Rise in Scams 

There has been a rise in the number of scam complaints related to the coronavirus 
outbreak, according to Buckinghamshire and Surrey Trading Standards team, who 
are urging members of the public to be aware. Since the beginning of the month the 
total number of scam complaints has increased by 40%. 

Residents are also being urged to be especially wary of people offering or selling: 

 Virus testing kits – these are only offered by the NHS. 
 Vaccines or miracle cures – there is currently no vaccine or cure. 
 Shopping or medication collection services that require payment upfront. 
 Home cleaning services. 
 Tax refunds and bills 

 Overpriced or counterfeit products. 

To report scams in the Buckinghamshire area please use the following 

link   trading.standards@bucksandsurreytradingstandards.gov.uk or call on 01296 

388788. 
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